
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 November 2005 

9. EVENTS COMMITTEE - REPORT OF 12 OCTOBER 2005 
 
 The Board considered the Committee’s report and accompanying recommendations for funding 

allocations for this year’s neighbourhood week programme.  Several additional applications with 
recommendations from the Committee were also tabled for the Board’s consideration. 

 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the recommendations of the Events Committee, including the tabled items, be adopted. 
 
 2. That an additional $200 be allocated from the Board’s 2005/06 discretionary budget to the 

Council’s City Housing for neighbourhood week activities. 
 
 


